
Giving Thanks When You Shop 

Please be sure to thank the generous advertisers on our bulletin and 

website. Through their participation, our parish receives our weekly 

bulletin and website free of charge. 

Regular Collection Last Week.….........................$16,788.39 
Roof Fund Donations to Date……….............….$139,642.50 
Special Collection Next Week…………………...…New Roof 
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Communion Service 

Bob Wagner 

Richard and Reba Foley 

Parishioners 

Communion Service 
Communion Service 

Communion Service 

Communion Service 

Communion Service 

Communion Service 

Adam Clark 

Anna Farrell 

Maria Anna Cao Su 

Deacon John Cretaro 

Ruby McGowan 

John Busby 

Rudy Woodward 

Parishioners 
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Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Saint John of Capistrano 

Saint Anthony Mary Claret 

Saint Gaudentius of Brescia 

Saint Demetrius 

Blessed Emilina 

Saints Simon and Jude 
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Please call the church office to add  someone to the military 
prayer  list.  Names are kept on the list until they come home. 

 
 

Reeves Adams, Mayra Barton, Paul Beagle, Kyle 
Castleberry, Steven Chason, Michelle (Papa) Clays, 
James, Joel, Joseph and Jeremy Crunk, Bowen 
Cummings, Rick Darnell, Stephen Darring, Tristan Deaton, 
Joshua Douglas, Michael Duval,  Patrick Gaudet, Michael 

Guidry, Joseph Hartman, Father Paul Halladay, Eric Jaet, Ollie Jaet, 
Christopher Jennings, Bradley Kramer, Richard Kramer, Robert 
Kurtts, Reade Loper, Josh Mason, Christopher McDonald, Richard 
McElhaney, Matthew McGraw, Liz Naman, Mark Neno, Jr., Stephen 
O’Donnell, Michael Papa, Kyle Reeves, Erich Schnee, Dominick 
Stokley, Mark Strong, Oliver & Annie Stuardi, Tyler Uteg, Rico 
Velacruz, Jr., Eric Williams, Jason Wilson 

Saints and Special Observances 

Please pray for those serving in the military 

The Riese Club is for seniors 55 +. Please join us for our 
regular meeting on the first Tuesday of each month at 
10:30am in the Sarto Center. Call Pat Busby at 479-9149 for 
more information. Activities for October – Palace Casino 
Trip  on Tuesday, 24th- bus leaves Wal-Mart at 9am and 
returns by 4pm. Anyone over 21 is welcome to join us on 
this fun trip.  “12 Angry Jurors”, Sunday, 29th, at 2pm at 
the Chickasaw Civic Theatre. Paid reservations by 
Saturday, 21st, call Pat at 479-9149.  

 

Holy Mass Intentions This Week 

Workers and Unemployed—That all workers 

may receive respect and protection of their 

rights, and that the unemployed may receive the 

opportunity to contribute to the common good. 

Twenty-ninth Sunday  
in Ordinary Time 

 

October 22, 2017 
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9:00  AM 
6:30  PM 
9:00  AM 
9:30  AM 
5:00  PM 
6:00  PM 
8:30  AM 
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11:30  AM 
6:00  PM 

Men of St. Joseph / Sarto 
RCIA / Sarto 
Legion of Mary / FLC 
Bible Study / Sarto 
Bible Study / Sarto 
Belle Canto / Room 20 
Trick or Treat / School 
CYO Halloween Party / CYO 
Saint Vincent de Paul 
CCD / Jennings Building 
Donut Social / Sarto 
CYO  

 

Bible Study 
Our study continues on the Acts of the Apostles. Wednesday 
evening sessions are from  6:30 - 8:00pm and   9:00-10:30am 
Thursdays in the Sarto Center. Contact biblespx@gmail for  
information. 

Follow the school on Facebook at Saint Pius X Catholic School 

SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT 
 

True stewardship calls us to recognize one simple yet 
profound truth: everything we have comes from God. 
Everything we “own” is really on loan from Him. This is 
what makes us stewards. 

Come and See . . . 
 
 

Are you or someone you know interested in 
learning more about the Catholic faith? 

 
 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is a program 
through which adults are prepared for Baptism or full 
initiation into the Roman Catholic Church. It involves several 
stages, each intended to assist one in knowing the truth of the 
Roman Catholic Faith and the practices of her Faithful. 
 
 

Classes meet in the Sarto Center each Tuesday, from 6 PM to 
7:30 PM. For registration or additional information, please 
take a brochure located at the church entrance or call the 
church office. 

PRAY THE ROSARY 
 Please join us as we pray the rosary before all 
Sunday holy masses. To pray the rosary is to pray with the holy 
angels, since it was Archangel Gabriel who uttered the first Ave. 

LET OUR CAFETERIA SERVE YOU! 

40 Days for Life  
September 27 -November 5  

 

CYO SPAGHETTI FUNDRAISER 
 

The Saint Pius X CYO will host a spaghetti dinner 
fundraiser on November 4 after 4:30—6:00pm. 

Tickets are $10 and will be available for purchase after all 
Holy Masses this weekend. All donations will help with 
this year’s endeavors.  

ALL SOULS ENVELOPES 
If you would like to have someone remembered at the 
Masses during November, please pick up one of the 
envelopes in the church, fill it out and place it in the 
collection or drop by the parish office during the week. 

ALL  SOULõS DAY AT  SAINT  PIUS  X PARISH  
 

 

This year, we invite those who have lost loved ones 

within the past year to participate in a memorial 

candle lighting at the 5:30pm Mass on November 2.  If 

you have lost a loved one within the past year, please 

contact the office at 471 -2449, as soon as possible. 

There will be a reception following the Mass.  

YOUTH GROUP NEWS 

We have a meeting this Sunday evening at 6:00pm in the 

youth building, snacks are provided.  

Please pray for the repose of the souls 
of Ruby McGowan, the mother of Mary Crane  
and for John Busby, the husband of Pat Busby.  

May they see the face of God. 

ANNUAL WHITE MASS 
 

The Annual White Mass will be celebrated by 
Archbishop Thomas Rodi next Saturday at 4:30pm at 
the Cathedral Basilica of the Immaculate Conception. 
All are invited to join Mobile Catholic Physicians and 
other Health care workers in a celebration of the 
Healing Arts as we worship and give thanks for God’s 
gifts and the opportunities of service given to us in 
Healthcare Ministry. All Health Care Workers are 
encouraged to wear a white lab coat or uniform for the 
Mass. 

JUNIOR YOUTH EVENT 

HALLOWEEN COSTUME PARTY 

A Halloween party for the junior youth will be this Friday  

from 6:00—8:00pm in the CYO Youth Building. Featuring 

food, drinks, pool, air hockey, foosball, and a costume contest 

with a $50 prize. A $5 entry fee covers everything. Dress up 

and make plans to join the fun. 


